
Good Roads. Sept. 14, 1898. 

See letter from Bishop H. Schreiber to Hon. 
J.J.Hil1 of above date, urging action on 
part of St. Paul Commercial Club to "secure 
a general system of good roads in the State 
of Minnesota and particularly in and about 
the City of St. Paul." 

General Correspondence. 


